
From: Alex Murshteyn [mailto:amurshteyn@clinellc.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 11, 2019 7:56 AM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council 
Cc: Robidoux, Evan; Blake Paynter; Peter Fales 
Subject: RE: CSC Decision Letter - EM-VER-162-180205 - 108 Oakdale Ave. /// Winchester East CT aka 302506 
 
All, 
In connection with our communications below, please see attached the electronic copy of a new filing submitted to you 
via UPS as of this morning. 
 
Copies of same filing, excluding the check, UPS labels and structural calculations that could be omitted (latter only in 
PDF herein), were distributed for UPS delivery to the chief elected official, P&Z officials, as well as tower and property 
owners. 
 
Accordingly, please withdraw decided filing action in subject and replace with this one once acknowledgement 
can be issued.  Do not hesitate to call should any further questions arise. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Alex Murshteyn 
(508) 821-0159 
 
From: Robidoux, Evan <Evan.Robidoux@ct.gov>  
Sent: Monday, December 17, 2018 1:57 PM 
To: Alex Murshteyn <amurshteyn@clinellc.com> 
Cc: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Subject: RE: CSC Decision Letter - EM-VER-162-180205 - 108 Oakdale Ave. /// Winchester East CT aka 302506 
 
Hi Alex, 
 
Staff has reviewed the information that you sent last week with regards to amending this EM, and has determined that 
such amendments cannot be made. Additional changes will require a new filing. 
 
However, we can still approve a time extension for the EM as it currently is, if you are still interested. 
 
Sincerely, 
Evan Robidoux 
 
 
From: Alex Murshteyn [mailto:amurshteyn@clinellc.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 14, 2018 3:23 PM 
To: Robidoux, Evan <Evan.Robidoux@ct.gov> 
Cc: Blake Paynter <Blake.Paynter@AmericanTower.com>; Jeff DelliColli <jdellicolli@clinellc.com> 
Subject: FW: CSC Decision Letter - EM-VER-162-180205 - 108 Oakdale Ave. /// Winchester East CT aka 302506 
 
Evan, 
It was a pleasure to speak with you a few minutes ago about the attached/below EM approval, which Verizon would like 
to extend for another year and amend slightly.  Updated CDs showing RRU package with 1 different-model set of 3 
RRUs, but still 12 as originally approved, is attached.  Structural Analysis was also updated and is also attached. 
 
Please help advise us if this EM-VER-162-180205 acknowledgement action letter may be extended beyond its one year 
deadline and amended for the minor changes to the modifications posed as herein described. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Alex Murshteyn 
(508) 821-0159 
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